



Your Ref:

Our Ref:

WS0919/2017 & WS0616/2017

Lex McCulloch

29 November 2017

Enquiries:

Hon Adele Farina MLC Chair Standing Committee on Public Administration Parliament House 4 Harvest Place WEST PERTH WA 6005

By email lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Ms Farina

Standing Committee on Public Administration - Inquiry into WorkSafe

Thank you for the email from Margaret Liveris sent on 28 November 2017 in relation to the extension of time granted until 29 November 2017 to answer question two of the six questions following the answers to the questions on notice on 2 October 2017.

The matter remains with the Minister, so I am unable to answer the question at this time.

As soon as I am able, I will update you again as to the progress of the matter.

Should you have any questions, please to not hesitate to contact me on email:

or by

Yours sincerely

Lex McCulloch

A/Deputy Director General Safety

WorkSafe Commissioner